
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, GALVESTON DISTRICT 

2000 FORT POINT RD 
GALVESTON, TEXAS 77550 

February 6, 2025 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Sabine to Galveston Port Arthur and Vicinity Finding of No Significant Impact 

The public is hereby notified of the availability of the Draft Finding of No Significant 
Impact (FONSI) for the Sabine Pass to Galveston Bay Port Arthur and Vicinity, 
Jefferson County, Texas. The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), Galveston 
District prepared the Draft FONSI to side with the Draft Supplemental Environmental 
Assessment that identified, evaluated, and disclosed all impacts from supplemental 
work associated with this project that were not previously disclosed in the 2017 Sabine 
Pass to Galveston Bay, Texas Coastal Storm Risk Management and Ecosystem 
Restoration Final Integrated Feasibility Report and Environmental Impact Statement. 

A 30-day public comment period begins on Thursday, February 6, 2025, and ends 
Friday, February 21, 2025. The Draft FONSI will be available on the Galveston District 
website starting, February 6, 2025, at: 

https://www.swg.usace.army.mil/Business-With-Us/Planning-Environmental-
Branch/Documents-for-Public-Review/ 

Please address any comments by mail to Mr. Chris Wrbas, Environmental Branch, 
Regional Planning and Environmental Center, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, 819 
Taylor Street, P.O. Box 17300, Room 3A12, Fort Worth, Texas 76102-0300, or by 
email at CESWF-S2G-PAV@usace.army.mil. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Morrow, PMP 
Chief, Environmental Branch 
Regional Environmental Planning Center 
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